
HB 483 -- DRIVERS' RIGHTS

SPONSOR: Young

This bill requires the Department of Revenue to publish, prior to
January 1, 2022, suggested guidelines for interacting with police
officers in the Missouri Driver's Guidebook. The guidelines
include information on constitutional rights involving arrest,
search and seizure, and immigration status as well as specified
recommendations involving the retention of evidence and the ability
to file a complaint involving interactions with police officers.

This bill is the same as HB 775 (2017).


